
 

 Report to Community & Protective Services Committee 

To:                      CHAIR AND MEMBERS 
  COMMUNITY AND PROTECTIVE SERVICES COMMITTEE 

From:                 GEORGE KOTSIFAS, P. ENG., DEPUTY CITY MANAGER, 
                            PLANNING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
Subject:             PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING – FLYER DELIVERIES TO  
              RESIDENTIAL PROPERTIES  
Date:                  NOVEMBER 2, 2021 

Recommendation 

That, on the recommendation of the Deputy City Manager, Planning and Economic Development 
this report BE RECEIVED for information purposes.  

Executive Summary 

Based on the Council direction of October 5, 2021, a public participation meeting is being held 
to provide an opportunity for further discussion of the matters related to flyer deliveries to 
residential properties.  Attached is the Community and Protective Services Committee report 
dated September 21, 2021 (Appendix ‘A’). 

Analysis 

1.0  Previous Reports Pertinent to this Matter 

September 21, 2021 - Community and Protective Services Committee. Information Report: Flyer 
Deliveries to Residential Properties 
 
2.0 Background Information  
 
On October 5, 2021, Municipal Council resolved: 
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the staff report dated September 21, 2021, 
with respect to Flyer Deliveries to Residential Properties:  
 

a) the matter of flyer deliveries to residential properties BE REFERRED to a future meeting 
of the Community and Protective Services Committee (CPSC) to provide an opportunity 
for further discussion of this matter; 
 

b) that a public participation meeting BE HELD in conjunction with the above-noted report 
back. 

 
 
 
Prepared by:    Orest Katolyk, MLEO (C), Director, Municipal Compliance  
 
 
Recommended by:     George Kotsifas, P. Eng., Deputy City Manager,  

Planning and Economic Development 
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